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Parent survey data 

The educational benefits and  
opportunities of a personal device  
dedicated to schoolwork are clear to me

I have no concerns about how my child(ren) 
is/are using their personal device 

I was well informed about the device  
roll out 

The device and software will benefit  
my child if we need to go into another  
lockdown

Overall, I think the school’s decision 
to provide devices and access to 
educational technology will benefit 
my child(ren) 

94% agree

96% agree

100% agree

94% agree

97% agree



Testimonials

A fabulous 
and privileged  

position to  
be in

My daughter loves her device and 
it has significantly improved the 
online learning experience for 

her. I think it will be of 
excellent use when the 

children return to 
school also.” 

A fantastic 
initiative and one 
that will benefit 

all pupils  
tremendously

Very much needed and  
appreciated! Alexander  

opened it up and started  
work straight away - no  

need to install any apps etc. 

Fabulous!

It has benefitted my child 
enormously and her IT skills  
have improved considerably 
as a result of the roll out of  

his equipment.

The provision of personal devices  
is an excellent initiative. It has 

ensured all children are accessing 
work in the same way and 

encountering the same IT questions 
which they assist one another with


